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PRESS RELEASE 

 

No.  149/2010 

 

Date.  15th June 2010 
 

 
80th Anniversary Museum lecture by Dr Darren Fa, “Collections and 

Connections” 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the public lecture scheduled to be given by Dr 
Darren Fa this coming Wednesday 16th June has been regrettably postponed for a 
later date. The Gibraltar Museum apologises for any inconvenience that this might 
cause.  The new date for this lecture will be announced in due course and it is 
anticipated that it will be after the summer. 
 
The Gibraltar Museum’s 80th Anniversary series of lectures will continue after the 
summer with a lecture by Dr Sam Benady on the 21st September entitled “Gibraltar: 
Medicine in the 1930s”. 
 
The full programme and further information on the Gibraltar Museum’s lecture series 
can be found at http://www.gibmuseum.gi/Lecture_Series.html. 
 

 
Note to Editors: For further information please contact Kimberly Brown at the 
Gibraltar Museum on 200 74289. Alternatively, email: kbrown@gibraltar.gi 
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